
 

 

BWC Annual Christmas Dinner – December 2023 
 
This year our Annual Christmas Dinner was held at Villiers Hotel, Buckingham.  Many 
members attended, which included many new members.  The atmosphere was 

convivial and relaxing, with everyone enjoying each other’s company.  We met in the 
bar for a pre-meal aperitif, before entering the dining area. 
 

We all agreed the food was excellent and the service exemplary.  Sally, on behalf of 
everyone, thanked the Committee, but most importantly, Viv, whose exemplary 

organising skills made the event such a success.   
 
We now look forward to another enjoyable year with the Buckingham Wine Circle, 

which combines an environment for socialising while enjoying the wine tasting events 
organised but the hard-working Committee. 

 
HAPPY NEW YEAR 
 

Julie 


